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To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@PUC.NH.gov> 
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EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Please stick with longstanding practice when it comes to calculating savings to electric customers! 
I demand a rehearing on DE 20-092. 
Paige Heggie 
Chichester, NH 
 


